
Dear Tuskegee University Students, 

We are pleased to announce an exciting new initiative at Tuskegee University that aims to enhance your 
educational experience and make course materials more accessible and affordable. Starting Fall 2023 
semester, we are implementing the Golden Tiger All Access Book Program, a textbook program designed 
to provide equitable access for all required course materials. 

The Golden Tiger All Access Book Program offers digital and physical course materials at a reduced cost, 
ensuring that you have timely access to the resources you need for your academic success. This program 
aligns with our commitment to providing equal opportunities for all students, regardless of financial 
circumstances. 

Key features of the Golden Tiger All Access Book Program include: 

• Timely Availability: With the Golden Tiger All Access Book Program, your course materials will be
available to you on or before the first day of class. This ensures that you have equal access to the
necessary resources from the beginning of the semester, enabling a smooth and uninterrupted
learning experience.

• Digital Course Materials: Under the Golden Tiger All Access Book Program, you will have access to
digital textbooks and learning materials that can be accessed on various devices, such as laptops,
tablets, and smartphones. This digital format allows you to conveniently access your course materials
anytime, anywhere.

• Cost Savings: The Golden Tiger All Access Book Program negotiates competitive pricing with
publishers, resulting in significant cost savings for you. By participating in this program, you can
expect to save money on your course materials compared to traditional textbook purchases.

• Enhanced Learning Experience: The digital materials provided through the Golden Tiger All Access
Book Program often come with interactive features, such as highlighting, note-taking, and search
functions. These features enhance your engagement with the content and promote active learning.

You will be automatically enrolled in the program. Everything you need to be successful this semester will be 
provided to you. The cost of the materials will be included in your tuition and fees, ensuring that you have 
convenient access without the need for additional purchases. 

You have the option to opt-out of the Golden Tiger All Access Book Program. If you opt-out, you will no longer 
have access to your digital materials, If you have physical (print) materials already picked up from the campus 
store, they must be returned before you are able to opt-out. If you opt-out, your student account will be fully 
refunded, but you must purchase course materials on your own. 

We understand that this transition to this new course material program may be new for some of you, but we 
are here to support you every step of the way. Our dedicated staff and faculty will provide guidance and 
assistance to ensure a smooth transition and address any questions or concerns you may have. Should you 
have any immediate questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to reach out to our campus 
store. 

Thank you for your enthusiasm and cooperation as we launch the Golden Tiger All Access Book Program at 
Tuskegee University. We believe this program will greatly benefit your educational journey and look forward to 
your continued success here at Tuskegee University! 

Tuskegee University Bookstore 
1200 W Old Montgomery Rd. | Margaret Murray Washington Hall, 2nd Floor 

Tuskegee, AL 36088 
Phone: (334) 727-5314 

Email: bookstore@tuskegee.edu 
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